
May 2020 Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic Security Act (CARES Act) Email sent to all CSON
Students

Great news! CSON CARES Act Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund Checks arrived today.
We have been providing information and updates regarding these funds.

If you are receiving this email, your check has arrived. Remember to be wearing a mask and
bring with you, a Driver’s License. No need to call or email me.

CSON will be distributing checks at the school this week:

Monday, 5/18/20 1pm- 3pm
Tuesday, 5/19/20 10am – 2pm
Wednesday, 5/20/20 9 am - 12pm

If you are not able to pick up the check in person – I can also send the check via the US mail,
just provide me your correct address. We must release the check to you and not someone else.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter and remember social distancing.

Be safe,
Natalia Wassel
Student Accounts Associate
Allegheny Valley Hospital-Citizens School of Nursing,
539 Pittsburgh Mills Circle, Tarentum, PA 15084
Phone 724-367-2389
Fax 724-334-7708
Natalia.WASSEL@ahn.org
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